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I oppose! 

I oppose the measure to make in-person voting on Election Day the standard method 

for conducting an election. The current system of mail-in ballots has been effective 

and secure and allows for the most Oregonians to cast their ballots. There has been 

no proof that the allegations of fraud or illegal voting hold any merit. In fact, those 

allegations have repeatedly been found to be false.  

 

Keep Oregon voting as it currently is! 


